400 Chestnut Street Tower II

April 15, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. L. S. Rubenstein, Acting Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissicn

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

In the Matter of the Applicaticn of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

Enclosed for your review are ten copies of the procedure to be used to
conduct the water hammer test on the Auxiliary Feedwater System of
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 1. As specified in technical specification
7.2.3, your review and approval is required before commencement of the

tests. NRC Resident Inspector W. T. Cottle will be given 24 hours
notice of the schedule test date.

If you have auy questions, please get in touch with M. J. Burzynski
at FTS 854-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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